Chris O'Brien

From:

Buster Pike (Hydro Studios) < Buster.Pike@hydrostudios.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, May 6, 2025 3:13 PM

To:

House Finance Committee

Subject:

VOTE NO on H6256

Re-instating the tax on boats will drive both boaters and marine related jobs out of state and will negatively impact our state's economy.

Please vote NO on H6256.

Regards,

Buster



Buster Pike

Co-founder & Managing Partner

Hydro Studios LLC

Office: 513 Broadway, Newport, RI 02840 Mail: PO Box 268, Newport, RI 02840

Office: +1 (401) 216-6399 Mobile: +1 (435) 659-1360

Email: Buster.Pike@hydrostudios.com Web: https://HydroStudios.com

Book a Meeting with me: **Teams Zoom Google Meet**